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Page 2....CTAA Meeting Info..

Page 3.......Christmas Party
Page 4......January Meeting
Page §......Big Country Art Show

and the Red River Valley International Show

? Page 6......At the Kemp




1) Officers: These people have been nominated for the positions indicated:
President / Webmaster / Membership - Gale Cochran-Smith
Vice President - Jack Milchanowski

Secretary / Treasurer - Gwen Coulson / Jesse Coulson

Publicity Chairman - Jennifer Hammer

Position not yet filled:
Program Chairman (probably the most important position of all!)

2) Our gift exchange at the Christmas party was done a little differently this time. Instead of our usual gifts
pertaining to something used for art, we opted to contribute to our scholarship fund with donations of $20 per
person. Our gifts instead were limited to a $5 gag gift. The envelope for donations will be at our January meeting

to give anyone not yet contributing a chance to do so.

3) Again the January 8th meeting is installation of officers as well as a "Show and Tell" for members to provide

tips, discoveries, show off new work, etc with the group.




Party this yea as a nice attendance for the party with lots of
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missed it well, you missed a very good time! Congratulations to Cindy Westbrook! She

has custody of the coveted Velvet P:
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your forms to Victoria as soon as possible. The entry -
to do is fill in the fields in blue, then click on the envelop icon at the top of the page on
the first row, then in the left side, click “attach to email,” click on “Attach” and send to
info@breckenridgefineart.org.

You can call: 254.559.6602 or Email: info@breckenridgefineart.orqg i
questions.

Or visit the website: www.breckenridgefineart.org

Red River Valley International Juried Art Exhibition &
Comperition




DEADLINE FOR ENTRY IS JANUARY 28th, 2013 for the 4th Annual Cowboy True Art Exhibit &
Auction, sponsored by the Kemp at the Forum in Wichita Falls, Show runs March 28th & 29th.
Categories include: bits, spurs, buckles, jewelry, gun/knife engraving, saddles, boots, trappings/gear,
photography, paintings, drawings, sculptures, carving, cowhoy cartoons and pottery. To be
considered, you must submit an application and high-res images of your cowhoy art or gear, and a

photograph/bio of yourself to cowboytrue@theforumwi.org. Call Jana Schmader, Director, for more
information: (940) 766-3347.

Check out the Kemp’s workshop schedule for 2015. Classes start in January!

Kemp Center for the Arts




